MHS Mega-Reunion Meeting
August 21, 2014

Meeting called to order by Sonya P. Breda and a prayer offered by Tutty Johnwell.

Sonya’s treasurer’s report stated we had approximately $1,500 left in the account to
pay for homecoming festivities.

Due to the increase of school mates paying dues, it was voted to move the social eve

nt from The Gathering Place back to the Civic Center. The venue is now the Exhibiti

on Hall at the Civic Center. The fees paid to the Gathering Place will be retrieved but
a penalty of $150 must be paid as per the contract.

Deadline for paying dues has been extended until Sept. 26.

Each class is responsible for entry fees and vehicles in the Homecoming Parade.
The reunion committee will have an entry.

The Meet-n-Greet will be at the Opelousas St. Park as planned. We will sell hotdogs
with chili and hamburgers. Each is $2.00. Those who have paid their dues will have
2 tickets that will allow them 1 hotdog or hamburger and 1 drink per ticket. These
can be picked up at the part after the parade. Drinks are $1.00. This committee is
chaired by Jackie Pitre.

There will be no D] for Meet-n-Greet. Seating is limited so advise all to bring lawn
chairs.

Shirley Chavis is spear-heading the Memorial/Church Service with the help of Tutty
Johnwell.

Sonya Breda will head the committee for the Social at the Civic Center. All members
will help each chairman and recruit others for assistance in making all events

successful.

The next meeting is tentatively set for Sept 27. Will let you know when and where f
or certain in a few days.

Meeting closed with prayer by Tutty Johnwell.



